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The Walls Manual of Emergency Airway Management
This book presents a vast collection of radiologic images of cases seen in a very busy emergency room.
It encompasses common and very unusual pathology and every imaging modality. The book is divided into
four parts on pathology of the vascular system, chest, abdomen and pelvis and reproductive organs.
Images obtained with the modalities that best depict the abnormality in question are presented, with
marking of the salient pathology and explanation of the abnormal imaging features in concise captions.
Whenever possible, differential diagnosis is covered using further images and guidance is also provided
on selection of additional modalities to confirm the diagnosis. The book will help residents to analyze
different diseases and relate pathophysiology to imaging and assist students in appreciating what is
abnormal. It will be a useful guide for the busy practicing radiologist and aid clinicians in
understanding the complexity of these cases and delivering better focused treatment.p>
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Harrison's Neurology in Clinical Medicine, 3E
This new addition to the popular 100 cases series explores common clinical scenarios that will be
encountered by the medical student and junior doctor during practical training in the emergency
department, in the community and in intensive and critical care settings, and which are likely to
feature in qualifying examinations. The book covers a broad range of presentations, organized by subspecialty area for ease of reference. Comprehensive answers highlight key take home points from each
case and provide practical advice on how to deal with the challenges that occur when practising
emergency and critical care medicine at all levels.

First Aid for the Family Medicine Boards, Second Edition
A practical hands-on tool for fast, accurate clinical diagnosis in pediatric emergencies Pediatric
patients can represent as much as 15-35% of all Emergency Department visits. Atlas Of Pediatric
Emergency Medicine comes to the rescue of harried ED clinicians, providing a quick-access sourcebook
packed with visual clues to infant/child injuries and illnesses presenting in emergency situations.
Doctors Shah and Lucchesi have combined an extraordinary number of the clearest and best clinical
photographs and imaging examples with practical, straightforward text. It's a winning combination that
expedites both diagnosis and the appropriate procedures for dealing with pediatric trauma and disease.
Atlas Of Pediatric Emergency Medicine puts at your fingertips: 700 top-quality color clinical
photographs -- plus 100 imaging studies that include X-rays, CT scans and more -- making it the single
most comprehensive visual compilation available for diagnosing pediatric emergencies Comprehensive
coverage of disorders of all body systems Authoritative, experienced guidance. It's been edited,
compiled and largely written by two distinguished experts -- one a physician peer-evaluated as one of
the finest clinicians and teachers in Emergency Medicine today, the other the overseer of one of the
largest, busiest EDs in the United States Consistent formatting designed to provides immediate access to
clinical features, differential diagnosis, consultation, treatment and disposition, complications, and
clinical pearls A superb preparation tool for board exams and subspecialty certification, and an
unparalleled resource for every medical professional, from ED clinicians and physicians in family or
pediatric practice to Nurse Practitioners and Paramedics

Handbook of Obstetric and Gynecologic Emergencies
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The Fifth Edition of Gass' Atlas of Macular Diseases, by Dr. Anita Agarwal, provides expert diagnostic
guidance on macular disorders and quickly brings you up to date on this evolving specialty. Using a casebased approach, it richly depicts a full range of retina and macular diseases, including new infectious,
degenerative, and dystrophic conditions. Take advantage of the latest imaging technologies to identify
common and rare disorders, and confirm difficult diagnoses with the aid of more than 5,500 high-quality
images. Printed in full color for the first time, this edition is accessible online at
www.expertconsult.com. Rely on the same unique, richly illustrated case-descriptive format-encompassing
history, clinical examination, and follow-up-that popularized the original book by the late Dr. Donald
Gass, the famed ophthalmologist whose clinical expertise set new standards in macular diagnosis. Get
expert diagnostic guidance under the new authorship of Dr. Anita Agarwal, a protégé of Dr. Gass who has
compiled the ultimate collection of images and hard-to-find case studies from around the world.
Visualize the conditions you're likely to see in practice and confirm your diagnoses by comparing your
clinical findings to more than 5,500 images and illustrations (over 3,500 in full color). Obtain
thorough advice on imaging and recognition of a full range of common and rare macular diseases using the
latest approaches including fluorescein angiography, optical coherence tomography (OCT), indocyanine
green (ICG), and fundus autofluorescence. Search the complete text online, download the illustrations
and view a bonus stereoscopic image gallery at www.expertconsult.com. Gass is your definitive guide to
identifying the most common and rare conditions, with unique case presentations from around the world!

Simon's Emergency Orthopedics
1500 full-color illustrations offer a compelte visual guide to emergency medicine "The Atlas of
Emergency Medicine" is the original - and best - visual guide to the diagnosis and treatment of common
and unusual conditions encountered in the Emergency Room. The Third Edition features 1,500 full-color
illustrations (800 more than the second edition), an even more effective template, and new coverage of
airway emergencies, tropical conditions, toxicologic emergencies, and electrocardiographs.

Field Guide to Wilderness Medicine E-Book
Question and single-answer format eliminates the guesswork associated with traditional multiple-choice Q
A reviews and reinforces only the correct answers needed on exam day. Emphasis is placed on distilling
key facts and clinical pearls essential for exam success. This high-yield review for the emergency
medicine written board review is designed to compliment larger texts for intense, streamlined review in
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the days and weeks before the exam.

100 Cases in Emergency Medicine and Critical Care
Thoroughly updated, this second edition reflects the expanding and evolving scope of the emergency
medicine physician. With 700 stunning color photographs, radiographic images, and line illustrations,
this book provides the reader with a wealth of visual diagnostic clues to the problems seen in the
Emergency Department. Concise and comprehensive in a ready-to-use format, the text includes clinical
pearls for each diagnostic entity presented. *The primary visual sourcebook for diagnosis of emergency
conditions *Features 700 high quality full-color photos *Covers diagnosis and clinical features for a
broad spectrum of typical and atypical conditions *New to this edition: chapters on HIV, wounds and
forensic evaluation, coverage of pneumonia, additional toxins, and treatment techniques

Greenberg's Text-atlas of Emergency Medicine
A concise, colorful alternative to more detailed textbooks of medicine, this latest edition incorporates
a large number of color photographs to show key presenting signs and symptoms as they are seen in
practice. Offering a remarkable value, it features over 1,500 illustrations including clinical
photographs, endoscopic images, ultrasound scans, ECG's, and summary tables. In addition to the
illustrations, the book provides concise accompanying text, detailed legends, and Key Facts boxes to
make exam revision easier. An unrivalled collection of clinical images depicts presenting signs and
trains the reader to recognize the physical signs of underlying disorders. Focusing on only the
essential concepts, it makes learning and retention much easier. A convenient and portable size makes
the book more manageable and appealing. A more accessible writing style, with headings and bullet
points, assists speed reading and review. Key Facts boxes increase retention. Color photos and imaging
pictures (CTs/MRIs) have been improved.

Atlas of Emergency Radiology
Publisher's Note: Products purchased from Third Party sellers are not guaranteed by the publisher for
quality, authenticity, or access to any online entitlements included with the product. The most clear,
complete, and easy-to-understand review of emergency medicine procedures – enhanced by an animation
library and more than 1,500 full-color photographs Reichman’s Emergency Medicine Procedures, Third
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Edition is written to provide a detailed, step-by-step approach to more than 200 procedures performed in
an emergency or acute care setting. This trusted classic will provide medical students, residents,
advanced practice clinicians, and the seasoned emergentologist with a reliable, one-stop procedural
reference on which to base clinical practices and technical skills. The Third Edition is enhanced by
added chapters, algorithms, clinical pictures, radiographs, tables, and coverage of cutting-edge
technological advancements. Features: • Organized into 16 sections, each representing an organ system,
an area of the body, or a surgical specialty. • Each chapter is devoted to a single procedure • Chapters
have a similar format that encompasses: • Relevant anatomy and pathophysiology • Indications and
contraindications for the procedure • Preparation for the patient, including consent, anesthesia, and
analgesia • Step-by-step description of the procedure • Cautions that indicate common problems •
Alternative techniques and helpful hints • Aftercare and follow-up • Potential complications • Summary
of critical information • More than 1,500 full-color photographs • Companion online library of
animations demonstrates approximately 40 common or difficult procedures. • Includes both common and
infrequently encountered procedures • Important evidence-based recommendations throughout • Helpful
pedagogy includes key information, cautions, and important facts highlighted in bold The techniques
presented in this book will dramatically expand your understanding of emergency medicine procedures, and
most importantly, your ability to deliver positive patient outcomes.

First Aid for the Emergency Medicine Oral Boards
Put the authority of Tintinalli’s into your emergency medicine review! A Doody's Core Title for 2015!
Published in partnership with The American College of Emergency Physicians Derived from Tintinalli’s
Emergency Medicine: A Comprehensive Study Guide, Seventh Edition, this streamlined text is the perfect
review for any emergency medicine exam -- or for use as a clinical refresher. Its concise, bulleted
design condenses and simplifies must-know concepts and helps you make the most of your study time. This
authoritative study guide includes radiographs, color images, line drawings, and ECGs, all designed to
enhance your understanding of the material and help you meet the challenges of visual diagnosis in
practice and exam situations. Features Updated to reflect the latest advances in diagnostic imaging NEW
CHAPTERS on Hematologic-Oncologic Emergencies, Renal Emergencies in Children, Low Probability Coronary
Syndromes, Urinary Retention, Food and Water-Borne Diseases, and World Travelers Increased coverage of
toxicology and trauma More than 300 tables encapsulate important information More than 100
radiographs/color images and 90 line drawings/ECGs aid recognition of challenging and life-threatening
disorders Provides a brief yet comprehensive review of the practice of emergency medicine for clinicians
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who wish to update their knowledge of the specialty

Atlas of Emergency Radiology
THE INSIDER'S GUIDE TO ACING THE FAMILY MEDICINE BOARDS--WRITTEN BY PHYSICIANS WHO PASSED Apply the
proven First Aid formula for exam success! Features: A complete one-stop review of the most frequently
tested topics NEW full-color design NEW integrated vignette Q&As prepare you for what you will see on
exam day Insider tips and study strategies for outstanding performance Hundreds of high-yield tables,
diagrams, and illustrations Key facts in the margins reinforce must-know information Mnemonics make
learning and memorization fast, fun, and easy Great as a refresher for recertification

Strange and Schafermeyer's Pediatric Emergency Medicine, Fourth Edition
Now fully revised and updated, Textbook of Adult Emergency Medicine provides clear and consistent
coverage of this rapidly evolving specialty. Building on the success of previous editions, it covers all
the major topics that present to the trainee doctor in the emergency department. It will also prove
invaluable to the range of other professionals working in this setting - including nurse specialists and
paramedics - who require concise, highly practical guidance, incorporating latest best practices and
current guidelines. For the first time, this edition now comes with access to addtional ancillary
meterial, including practical procdure videos and self-assessment material. Updates throughout reflect
latest practice developments, curricula requirements and essential guidelines Key point boxes highlight
topic ‘essentials’ as well as controversial areas of treatment An expanded list of leading international
contributors ensures comprehensive coverage and maximizes worldwide relevance New and enhanced coverage
of important and topical areas - including latest imaging in emergency medicine; organ donation; massive
transfusion protocols; medico legal issues; patient safety and quality measures All new accompanying
electronic ancillariy material, including procedure videos and self-assessment materials to check your
understanding and aid exam preparation Expansion of administration section - especially patient safety
New and enhanced coverage of important and topical areas - including latest imaging in emergency
medicine; organ donation; massive transfusion protocols; medico legal issues; patient safety and quality
measures All new accompanying electronic ancillary materials - including practical procedures videos and
self-assessment materials

Atlas of Pelvic Anatomy and Gynecologic Surgery
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The first medical specialty selection guide written by residents for students! Provides an inside look
at the issues surrounding medical specialty selection, blending first-hand knowledge with useful facts
and statistics, such as salary information, employment data, and match statistics. Focuses on all the
major specialties and features firsthand portrayals of each by current residents. Also includes a guide
to personality characteristics that are predominate with practitioners of each specialty. “A terrific
mixture of objective information as well as factual data make this book an easy, informative, and
interesting read.” --Review from a 4th year Medical Student

Emergency Medicine Written Board Review: Pearls of Wisdom, Sixth Edition
ACHIEVE SUCCESSFUL OUTCOMES WITH THE MOST CLINICALLY FOCUSED GUIDE TO PEDIATRIC EMERGENCY MEDICINE "A
comprehensive and current resource for anyone who cares for children in an acute setting." -- JAMA
(review of previous edition) Endorsed by the American College of Emergency Physicians, this thoroughly
updated, full-color resource presents a complete overview of pediatric emergency medicine. Pediatric
Emergency Medicine begins with an essential symptom-based section on cardinal presentations that
familiarizes you with crucial life-saving protocols. Subsequent sections cover all major categories of
disease--from respiratory failure to pediatric hypertension--that present in children on an urgent or
emergent basis. FEATURES Broad scope of the text spans the entire spectrum of pediatric emergencies,
from resuscitation and trauma, to gastrointestinal and psychosocial emergencies Over 100 diagnostic and
treatment algorithms present an at-a-glance review of best practices for optimizing patient care 1200
color images show you what to expect and what to do Chapter-opening key points, followed by concise
coverage of pathophysiology, offers incisive guidance on what needs to be done to effectively stabilize
and treat the pediatric patient NEW! Chapter on foreign bodies offers an in-depth overview of this
common pediatric problem NEW! Updated references throughout include the most recent pediatric emergency
guidelines and recommendations from professional societies

The Ultimate Guide To Choosing a Medical Specialty
The full spectrum of emergency medicine captured in one full-color pocket manual Written by clinicians
engaged in the day-to-day practice of emergency medicine, this handy manual is derived from Tintinalli’s
Emergency Medicine, Eighth Edition, the field’s most trusted text. Packing a remarkable amount of
information in such a compact presentation, this trusted point-of-care partner is composed of brief
chapters focusing on clinical features, diagnosis and differential, and emergency management and
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disposition. With its unmatched authority and easy-to-use organization, Tintinalli’s Emergency Medicine
Manual, is the surest, most convenient way to assure skillful and timely patient care in the acute care
setting. • Rich full-color design with an increased number of photos and line drawings • Numerous
tables, making information easy to access • Completely revised content to match current practice •
Covers both adult and pediatric populations

McMinn's Clinical Atlas of Human Anatomy
"This popular atlas integrates a collection of cadaveric, osteological, and clinical images with surface
anatomy models, interpretive drawings, orientational diagrams, and diagnostic images - many new to this
edition - to provide a well-rounded visual perspective of a real human body as seen by the modern
doctor. McMinn's Clinical Atlas of Human Anatomy, 6th Edition makes it easy to master the relationships
of all of the key structures of the human body with examples of real human dissections. It's a must-have
resource for both test preparation and enhancing your recognition skills in the lab and clinical
practice."--Résumé de l'éditeur.

Tintinalli's Emergency Medicine: Just the Facts, Third Edition
"This revision builds on the success of 1e: review questions and answers that mimic the EM in-service
residency exam and the EM boards. These questions cover a wide range of topics in emergency medicine,
identistry, trauma, obstetrics, pediatrics, toxicology, environmental, radiology, dermatology, EMS, and
bioterrorism . Concise rationale for the correct and incorrect answers is discussed. Sources for answer
explanations include all currently available authoritative EM textbooks.1) 1000 questions, randomly
divided into 10 tests of 100 questions. 2) topics include all areas of Emergency Medicine, including
internal medicine and surgery specialty areas, dentistry, trauma, obstetrics, pediatrics, toxicology,
environmental, radiology, dermatology, EMS, and bioterrorism. 3) questions are case-based, and 10%
involve interpreting an image"--Provided by publisher.

Reichman's Emergency Medicine Procedures, 3rd Edition
Organized for easy reference, this comprehensive, concise, and clinically focused text covers all
aspects of emergency medicine. Chapters follow a consistent, structured format—clinical presentation,
differential diagnosis, evaluation, management, and disposition with highlighted critical interventions
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and common pitfalls. In this edition, the Pain and Pain Management section is now at the front of the
book, since a large percentage of emergency department patients present with pain-related complaints.
The Trauma section now follows the High-Risk Chief Complaint section. A new two-color design will help
readers find critical elements of each chapter easily. A companion Website will include the fully
searchable text, more than 400 self-assessment questions with answers, and additional images and tables.

Color Atlas of Internal Medicine
The updated edition of Atlas of Pelvic Anatomy and Gynecologic Surgery richly illustrates pelvic anatomy
and surgical operations through full-color anatomic drawings, correlative surgical artwork with step-bystep photographs, and computer-assisted hybrid photo illustrations. Covering a compendium of gynecologic
operations, including major and minor procedures and approaches, the techniques described feature a
myriad of laparotomy, laparoscopic, robotic, hysteroscopic, vaginal, vulvar and cystoscopic operations.
It is a truly comprehensive resource that's well suited for practicing obstetricians-gynecologists,
obstetrics-gynecology residents, general surgeons, subspecialists, nurses, and medical students with an
interest in gynecology. Half-tone images and four-color clinical photographs aid in comprehending
complex anatomic relationships. Comprehensive coverage of conventional and endoscopic surgeries helps
you master the full spectrum of surgical procedures. Expert Consult eBook version included with
purchase. This enhanced eBook experience offers access to all of the text, figures, videos, and
references from the book on a variety of devices. Brand-new chapters include a third chapter on Pelvic
Anatomy, A Comprehensive Atlas of Vulvar Disorders, Avoiding and Managing Mesh Complications, and
Appropriate Use of Mesh for Pelvic Organ Prolapse. Accessible through Expert Consult, 24 new cadaver
dissection videos enhance your knowledge and skills and provide a realistic view. Correlative drawings
and full-color illustrations provide the clearest and best visual understanding on the market. New
Robotic Surgery chapter authored by Javier Magrina, renowned minimally invasive and robotic gynecologic
surgeon.

Textbook and Color Atlas of Traumatic Injuries to the Teeth
The first atlas of emergency diagnostic imaging that brings together every must-know radiographic method
and technique Includes nearly 1,500 clinical images! Whether it's a CT, MRI, ultrasound, or x-ray, this
comprehensive, hands-on resource helps you read and understand any imaging study--and guides you step-bystep through the process of making a proper diagnosis based on radiographic results. The Atlas of
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Emergency Radiology is filled with diagnostic images for the full spectrum of acute conditions and
emergencies. Filled with 1,484 figures that demonstrate clinical findings Concise text solidifies your
grasp of clinical and imaging correlations and includes: Radiographic summary Clinical implications
Radiographic pearls Unique, up-to-date chapter on pediatric problems reviews the full range of medical
issues associated with children

1200 Questions to Help You Pass the Emergency Medicine Boards
Access to accurate, high-quality images is vital for ensuring effective management of patients with GI
complaints. The fifth edition of Yamada's Atlas of Gastroenterology sees the return of the gold-standard
multi-media atlas that provides gastroenterologists with an outstanding visual tool covering all facets
of the field. Every GI disorder from liver abscesses, endocrine neoplasms of the pancreas, to motility
disorders of the esophagus are fully illustrated through the use of endoscopic ultrasonographs, computed
tomography scans, magnetic resonance images, radionuclide images, and angiograms.

Atlas of Emergency Medicine 5th Edition
Here’s the most clinically oriented critical care text focusing on the adult patient. In full-color and
superbly illustrated with clinical photographs, imaging studies, and management algorithms, and with a
broad multidisciplinary focus, this text will help you enhance your skills at any level of training.
Stands alone as a clinically oriented comprehensive reference. Completely updated and authorship
expanded to reflect the evolution in critical care practice. In color for the first time, with new color
schematics and treatment algorithms for greater ease of reference. Utilizes key points lists at the end
of chapter, to help you make decisions rapidly and easily. Delivers key references that list other
useful resources for information. Includes these seven new chapters to keep you on the cutting edge of
your specialty: Assessment of Cardiac Filling and Blood Flow Mechanical Ventilation of Obstructive
Airways Disease Mechanical Ventilation of Acute Respiratory Distress Syndrome Severe Sepsis and Multiple
Organ Dysfunction Stroke Delirium, Psychosis, Sleep and Depression in the ICU ICU Education

ECGs for the Emergency Physician 1
2,000 illustrations enable fast and accurate visual diagnosis of more than 200 internal medicine
conditions 5-STAR DOODY’S REVIEW! ”The Color Atlas of Internal Medicine is in the same vein as The Color
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Atlas of Family Medicine, by many of the same authors, which was published in 2009 and updated in 2013.
In my review of the 2009 version, I noted, ‘This is what a modern textbook should be. It is concise yet
comprehensive in the breadth of topics and, as the title suggests, robust with color photographs of
extraordinarily good quality.’ That statement stands for this book as well -- this is what a modern
textbook should be. Reiterating my thoughts from 2009, ‘By far, this is one of the best, most useful
textbooks I have seen in a very long time. It is a must for the library of every primary care
physician." --5 Stars--Doody's Review Service This beautiful full-color resource delivers everything
practicing internists want and need in an atlas. The book features a strong visual approach, the use of
introductory cases in all chapters, complete patient management guidance through concise synoptic text,
and the inclusion of evidence grades for diagnosis and treatment recommendations. The Color Atlas of
Internal Medicine utilizes a consistent chapter organization that includes: Patient Story Epidemiology
Etiology/Pathophysiology Diagnosis Differential Diagnosis Management Prognosis Follow Up Patient
Education The Color Atlas of Internal Medicine is enhanced by an unsurpassed collection of more than
2,000 high-quality clinical, morphologic, laboratory, and radiological images that represent the signs
of the disorders you will most often encounter in everyday practice.

Clinical Procedures in Emergency Medicine
Featuring more than 1,100 full-color illustrations, this atlas is a visual guide to the diagnosis and
management of medical and surgical emergencies. Emergency medicine depends on fast, accurate
interpretation of visual cues, making this atlas an invaluable tool. The book is divided into sections
on prehospital management and resuscitation, organ system emergencies, and multisystem emergencies. For
each specific emergency, the authors present both clinical photographs and illustrations of significant
diagnostic test findings such as specimens, radiographs, endoscopic images, and ECGs. The succinct text
accompanying the illustrations covers patient presentation, diagnosis, and clinical management.

Gass' Atlas of Macular Diseases
The emergency physician's top reference for handling orthopedic injuries and disorders Written by and
for emergency physicians, Emergency Orthopedics is the leading reference for handling all types of
musculoskeletal emergencies. This heavily illustrated, full-color book focuses on radiographic
diagnosis, acute management, and discharge of the patient with a pulled muscle, torn ligament, fracture,
or other skeletal trauma. The format represents the ideal integration of text and images, allowing
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clinicians to actually see what they reading about. The concise text tells readers everything they need
to know about the mechanisms of action along with recommended imaging studies, treatment guidelines, and
possible complications.

Atlas of Pediatric Emergency Medicine
Revised and updated for its Fourth Edition, this practical, portable, and affordable handbook is
designed for rapid reference in the office or emergency room. It focuses on diagnosis and treatment of
common emergencies in female patients and features numerous treatment algorithms, bulleted lists, and
tables, plus ample illustrations including ultrasound. Coverage addresses all emergent conditions and
non-emergent problems, such as sexually transmitted diseases, that frequently present in emergency
departments. This edition has been updated to address current challenges such as complications arising
from medical and surgical abortion, medical and psychological problems arising from sexual assault and
other gynecologic traumas, and emergent conditions due to chemical-biological warfare.

Emergency Medicine: Best Practices at CMC (EMAC)
A comprehensive textbook of paediatric emergency medicine for trainee doctors - covers all the problems
likely to present to a trainee in the emergency department. Short concise chapters, with key point boxes
at the beginning - easy to use for the hard-pressed trainee. Aims to give a consensus approach to
assessment and treatment, based on the latest evidence. Highlights areas of controversy.

Critical Care Medicine
Based on Dr. Auerbach’s renowned Wilderness Medicine text, Field Guide to Wilderness Medicine, 5th
Edition, is your portable, authoritative guide to the full range of medical and emergency situations
that occur in non-traditional settings. Useful for experienced physicians as well as advanced practice
providers, this unique medical guide covers an indispensable range of topics in a well-illustrated,
highly condensed format – in print or on any mobile device – for quick access anytime, anywhere. An easyaccess presentation ensures rapid retrieval and comprehension of wilderness medical information, with
"Signs and Symptoms" and "Treatment" sections, bulleted lists, and quick-reference text boxes in every
chapter. All chapters are thoroughly up to date, including new information on travel medicine,
medications, immunizations, and field treatment of common conditions. Step-by-step explanations from
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wilderness medicine experts cover the clinical presentation and treatment of a full range of wilderness
emergencies and show you how to improvise with available materials. Comprehensive coverage includes dive
medicine and water-related emergencies, mountain medicine and wilderness survival, global humanitarian
relief and disaster medicine, high-altitude medicine, pain management, and much more. Line drawings and
color plates help you quickly an accurately identify skin manifestations, plants, poisonous mushrooms,
snakes, insects, and more. Useful appendices address everything from environment-specific situations to
lists of essential supplies, medicines, and many additional topics of care.

Oxford Handbook of Emergency Medicine
Neurology – as only Harrison’s can cover it Featuring a superb compilation of chapters related to
neurology that appear in Harrison’s Principles of Internal Medicine, Eighteenth Edition, this concise,
full-color clinical companion delivers the latest knowledge in the field backed by the scientific rigor
and authority that have defined Harrison’s. You will find content from renowned editors and contributors
in a carry-anywhere presentation that is ideal for the classroom, clinic, ward, or exam/certification
preparation. Features Current, complete coverage of clinically important topics in neurology, including
Clinical Manifestations of Neurologic Diseases, Diseases of the Nervous System, Chronic Fatigue
Syndrome, Psychiatric Disorders, and Alcoholism and Drug Dependency NEW CHAPTERS discuss the
pathogenesis and treatment and syncope; dizziness and vertigo; peripheral neuropathy; neuropsychiatric
problems among war veterans; and advances in deciphering the pathogenesis of common psychiatric
disorders Integration of pathophysiology with clinical management 118 high-yield questions and answers
drawn from Harrison’s Principles of Internal Medicine Self-Assessment and Board Review, 18e Content
updates and new developments since the publication of Harrison’s Principles of Internal Medicine, 18e 58
chapters written by physicians who are recognized experts in the field of clinical neurology Helpful
appendix of laboratory values of clinical importance

Atlas of Emergency Medicine
The parent book for this CD-Atlas is a fully illustrated diagnostic guide for the trainee and practicing
hematologist. This CD-Atlas includes sections on transfusion and cytology, in addition to essential new
information on genetics, leukemias, growth factors, clotting, and AIDS. Examples of both morphological
abnormalities and clinical appearances are given for each condition discussed, and the user is guided
through to further appropriate investigations such as histology, radiology, and computed tomography.
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Color Atlas and Text of Clinical Medicine
Depend on Hinman's for up-to-date, authoritative guidance covering the entire scope of urologic surgery.
Regarded as the most authoritative surgical atlas in the field, Hinman's Atlas of Urologic Surgery, 4th
Edition, by Drs. Joseph A. Smith, Jr., Stuart S. Howards, Glenn M. Preminger, and Roger R. Dmochowski,
provides highly illustrated, step-by-step guidance on minimally invasive and open surgical procedures,
new surgical systems and equipment, and laparoscopic and robotic techniques. New chapters keep you up to
date, and all-new commentaries provide additional insight from expert surgeons. Features 10 new
chapters, including Radical Cystectomy in the Male, Robotic Urinary Diversion, Laparoscopic and Robotic
Simple Prostatectomy, Transrectal Ultrasound-Directed Prostate Biopsy, Transperineal Prostate Biopsy,
Prostate Biopsy with MRI Fusion, Focal Therapies in the Treatment of Prostate Cancer, Brachy Therapy,
Male Urethral Sling, and Botox Injection for Urologic Conditions. Includes new commentaries in every
chapter from today's leading urologists. Offers a step-by-step incremental approach, highlighted by new
illustrations, photos, and images. Keeps you current with significant revisions to all female sling
chapters, urethroplasty chapters, and more. Helps you find what you need quickly with a clear, easy-touse format - now reorganized to make navigation even easier.

Textbook of Paediatric Emergency Medicine E-Book
Pocket Emergency Medicine, Fourth Edition, provides accurate, actionable, and easily accessible
information for clinicians on the front lines of emergency care. Designed to be used at the bedside,
it’s an outstanding go-to source for the essential information you need to care for patients in lifethreatening situations. This volume in the popular Pocket Notebook series provides a concise and focused
review of the entire field of emergency medicine — from history and physical exam to differential
diagnosis testing to therapeutics to disposition – all in one easy-to-navigate looseleaf notebook.

Yamada's Atlas of Gastroenterology

Textbook of Adult Emergency Medicine E-Book
With over 200 traces to test your knowledge, this book is a first class learning tool for emergency
physicians. Basic student-level knowledge of ECGs is assumed, so the reader can move directly to
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learning about the more complex traces that occur in the emergency department. The level of difficulty
is stratified into two sections for specialists in training and specialist emergency physicians. A
minimum amount of information is given beneath each trace, as if in the real situation. The full
clinical description is printed in a separate section to avoid the temptation of “looking”. Accompanied
by learning points, and with the cases presented randomly, this book provides a rich source of
information on the interpretation of ECGs – a core skill for all emergency department staff.

Harwood-Nuss' Clinical Practice of Emergency Medicine
Real exam strategies to help you avoid pitfalls and errors on the Emergency Medicine Oral Boards!
Everything you need to remember PLUS what to say and do! EXCEL on the exam with: A detailed description
of the exam, including format, scoring, what to expect on exam day, content, recommended study plan,
preparation advice, and additional resources The language and technique you need to excel! A complete
review of basic management skills, including airway management, shock, trauma, common procedures, and
more Tips and pearls on what to say, order, and do Diagnostic and management algorithms by chief
complaint (including pediatric) -- everything from abdominal pain to weakness 50 cases along with the
actual dialog that could and should occur during patient simulation – plus images and lab results you
need to be familiar with

Pocket Emergency Medicine
The Walls Manual of Emergency Airway Management is the world’s most trusted reference on emergency
airway management, and is the foundation text in the nationally recognized The Difficult Airway Course:
EmergencyTM and The Difficult Airway Course: EMSTM. Its practical, hands-on approach provides all the
concrete guidance you need to effectively respond to any airway emergency, whether inside the hospital,
emergency department, urgent care setting, or anywhere else where airway emergencies may occur. Apply
the latest evidence-based approaches thanks to state-of-the-art coverage that includes new chapters on
“The Difficult Airway Cart” and “Human Factors in Emergency Airway Management,” expanded coverage on
delayed sequence intubation (DSI), and comprehensive updates throughout. Efficiently overcome any
challenge in airway management with the aid of step-by-step instructions, mnemonics, easy-to-follow
algorithms, and rich illustrations. Glean expert insights from a brand-new editorial team led by Calvin
Brown III, MD, who is Dr. Walls’ colleague and protégé, and consisting of the same experts who teach The
Difficult Airway Course: EmergencyTM and The Difficult Airway Course: AnesthesiaTM.
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Hinman's Atlas of Urologic Surgery Revised Reprint
Clinical Procedures in Emergency Medicine, by James R. Roberts, MD & Jerris R. Hedges, MD, MS, is far
and away the most well-known and trusted procedures manual in emergency medicine. Completely updated
with the latest equipment, devices, drug therapies, and techniques, this 5th edition enables you to make
optimal use of today's best options. And a new full-color format makes the book easier to consult than
ever before. You'll see exactly how and when to perform every type of emergency procedure, so you can
choose and implement the best possible approach for every patient! Provides over 1,700 detailed
illustrations, 1,350 in full color, allowing you to visualize procedures clearly so you can perform them
correctly. Explains not only how to perform each rocedure but also why, when, and what other procedures
you should consider. Covers the latest equipment, devices, drug therapies, and techniques, including new
devices for cricothyrotomy, monitoring CPR effectiveness, intraosseous infusion, autotransfusion and
transfusion therapy, and wound closure. Incorporates coverage of ultrasound-guided procedures throughout
the book to assist you in the use of these increasingly pervasive new techniques. Presents a new chapter
on Chemical and Physical Restraints to facilitate management of violent or aggressive patients. Features
a brand new full-color design together with all-new algorithms, illustrations, and tables for expedited
reference and streamlined clinical decision making. Reflects the most recent clinical evidence and
guidelines for dependable decision-making guidance. Offers updated coverage of tracheal intubation and
infectious exposure management, so you can make spilt-second decisions on these difficult procedures.

The Atlas of Emergency Medicine, Third Edition
Textbook and Color Atlas of Traumatic Injuries to the Teeth, Fifth Edition encompasses the full scope of
acute dental trauma, including all aspects of interdisciplinary treatment. This new edition embraces the
significant advances made in the subject of dental traumatology since the publication of the previous
edition in 2007. Thoroughly updated throughout, it includes eight new chapters, including one chapter
focused on the development of bioengineered teeth and another on clinical regenerative endodontics.
Providing the theoretical background behind the clinical applications, the text is supplemented by a
step-by-step online guide to procedures at www.dentaltraumaguide.org. The book is also filled with fullcolor illustrations throughout—making it the ultimate guide for anyone treating individuals afflicted
with dental injuries caused by traffic accidents, sporting injuries, violent assaults, and other falls,
crashes, or injuries. New edition of the definitive reference on dental traumatology Thoroughly revised
and updated with a modern look and feel Eight new chapters on innovative developments in the field
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Contributions from world-renowned authors and editors Linked to www.dentaltraumaguide.org with a
specific chapter on how the book complements the online guide This comprehensive textbook is an
invaluable reference for undergraduate BDS courses worldwide, as well as a core text for postgraduate
pediatric, oral surgery, and endodontics courses.

Atlas of Clinical Hematology
Fully revised and updated, the Oxford Handbook of Emergency Medicine is the definitive, best-selling
guide for all of the common conditions that present to the emergency department. Whether you work in
emergency medicine, or just want to be prepared, this book will be your essential guide. Following the
latest clinical guidelines and evidence, written and reviewed by experts, this handbook will ensure you
are up to date and have the confidence to deal with all emergency presentations, practices, and
procedures. In line with the latest developments in the field, such as infection control, DNR orders,
advanced directives and learning disability, the book also includes new sections specifically outlining
patient advice and information, as well as new and revised vital information on paediatrics and
psychiatry. For all junior doctors, specialist nurses, paramedics, clinical students, GPs and other
allied health professionals, this rapid-reference handbook will become a vital companion for both study
and practice.

Tintinalli's Emergency Medicine Manual, Eighth Edition
The most trusted visual guide to emergency medicine—with 2,100+ full-color images and clinical
management guidance from leading experts The Atlas of Emergency Medicine is your “look quick, act fast”
guide to accurately diagnosing acute medical problems in emergency practice settings. Packed with the
highest-quality images available and fully updated clinical information, this is the definitive resource
to assessing, diagnosing, and treating patients quickly, safely, and effectively. Top experts in their
field, the authors cover basic and subtle diagnosis of a broad spectrum of typical and atypical
conditions. Organized by organ-system/special populations/general issues and then by problem, The Atlas
of Emergency Medicine includes one or more images per topic, succinct “need-to-know” information for
each clinical problem, and management options and clinical pearls—making this the most efficient visual
learning guide you’ll find. This updated edition includes streamlined text to allow for more images, new
chapters on Rheumatologic and Mental Health Conditions, and new video clips highlighting the most
important topics.
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